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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for Environment and Natural Resources: 
 

Aboriginal Areas Protection Authority - Staffing 

 

1. Is it correct that only 12% of agency employees are Aboriginal? If so, do you 
think that this is appropriate given the agency’s role and purpose directly 
impacts Aboriginal people? 

 


